Wilde, Peter — 15 May 2023

Notice

Tasmanian Quakers have endured an emotionally difficult week with the deaths of four Friends/
attenders: Peter Wilde, Christine Mister, Ruth Raward and Anne Galer.

Peter's funeral was held on Saturday 20 May and Christine's funeral was on Monday 22 May.
Many Quakers were able to attend to say their goodbyes and give their love and condolences to
the families.

Tasmania Regional Meeting e-Notices, 24 May 2023.

Notice

It is with sadness that we let you know about the death of our Friend, Peter Wilde this week on the
15th of May, so please hold Barbara and his family and friends in the Light. We know that you will
welcome the opportunity to join us in a testimony of deep gratitude for his life of service as soon as
it can be arranged.

Tasmania Regional Meeting e-Notices, 16 May 2023.



